
Message 

From: Siobhan Rumble [srumble@kctmo.org.uk] 
Sent: 21/12/2015 15:13:31 
To: Janice Wray [jwray@kctmo.org.uk]; Janice Wray ["/O=KC TMO/OU=First Administrative 

Group/cn=Recipients/cn=jwray"] 
Subject: RE: removing self-closers 

Attachments: imageOOl.jpg 

Told him 

Thanks 

Siobhan Rumble 
Neighbourhood Manager Lancaster West 

Income Manager TMO 

From: Janice Wray 
Sent: 17 December 2015 17:12 
To: Siobhan Rumble 
Subject: removing self-closers 
Importance: High 

Hi Siobhan 

Our fire risk assessor has raised his concern that in conversation with a few of the tenants at Grenfell Tower 
they have advised that Seamus had 
disconnected the self-closers on their flat entrance door- in at least one of these cases this was said to be due to 
the tenant perpetually locking himself out of his flat. It is imperative that these fire doors are self-closing so I 
would be grateful if you could please impress this upon Seam us and insist that he refrains from disconnecting or 
removing any other self-closing devices. 

Any queries please advise 

Thanks 

Janice 
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Janice Wray 
TMO Health, Safety & Facilities Manager 
t: 
w: www.kctmo.org.uk 
a:: The Network Hub, 300 Kensal Road, WlO 5BE 
P Before printing, please think about the environment 
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